Keep your hands off of my Rights

Our Founding Fathers gave us the Bill of Rights following the Revolutionary War to help establish as Free
of a Society as possible. They were not ignorant of the Fallen Nature of Man or of Human Behavior.
However, they were completely aware of unchecked Authority & Power. They had seen with their own
eyes citizens robbed of Life, Liberty and Property through graft, onerous taxation and political
manipulation.

All of the Rights in the Bill of Rights are our Gift and Tool to maintain our Freedoms from those who
would abuse them. The Duty of every American is to be the Front Line and Last Bastion of Liberty.

We are all Minute Men : We are all Citizen Soldiers
For better or worse, richer or poorer, educated or illiterate.... it is our Privilege and Duty to Defend this
Country, our Families and ourselves.

We ARE the first Responders: We always have been.

There will always be those who will not comply with laws, those who will not be moral or ethical, those
who are here to rob, maim and destroy. There will always be tragedy. That is the Nature of Mankind Our
Founders were not ignorant of this fact.

The BILL OF RIGHTS, ALL of THEM are designed to protect the Moral, the Ethical and the Innocent from
the “Barbarians at the Gate” and the “Wolves in Sheep's Skin”. They are designed to protect us from
each other and from a tyrannical government.

Any and all laws that impinge upon these rights, regardless of rhetoric, are a violation of our rights & a
violation of oath of office.



